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February 04, 2025

MS. VILMA D. EDA, CESO V
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
VIGAN CITY, ILOCOS SUR

DEAR MAAM,

In celebration of the vibrant culture and rich heritage of llocos Sur, we are thrilled to announce
one of the highlights of the llocos Sur Festival 2025 the Gen Z-arsuela, a modern twist on the
traditional zarzuela infused with the creativity, passion, and dynamic spirit of today’s youth.

We cordially invite your esteemed youth organization to participate in this exciting event, which
aims to showcase the voices of the new generation through powerful performances that blend
traditional artistry with contemporary expression.

In this regard, we are cordially inviting your esteemed institution to participate in the Gen Z-
arsuela by sending at least 50 students who will serve as enthusiastic participants and audience
members. Their presence will not only support our local talents but also inspire a deeper
appreciation of our cultural roots blended with modern expressions.. On February 06, 2025 at
Quirino Stadium, Bantay llocos Sur 5:00 PM.

We believe that your active participation will greatly enrich this event. Kindly confirm your
organization’s participation on or before February 05, 2025 by contacting Mico Cabanas at
09171856859 or email us savicngaagserbiofficial@gmail.com

Let’s work together to make the llocos Sur Festival 2025 a remarkable celebration of culture,
creativity, and youth empowerment. Maraming salamat, and we look forward to your positive

response. See you at the Gen Z-arsuela!

Dios unay ti agngina!

Sincerely,
2 B I
VIC A
Sannguniang Panlalawigan Member
PPSK President Ilocos Sur

To: Public Secondary School Heads

For information and guidance. The participation of the
learners shall be on a voluntary basis only and learner participants
must secure their parents' permit prior to attendance to the said
activity. ISNHS is allotted twenty-five (25) slots, VNHSE is allotted
thirteen (13) slots and VNHSW is allotted twelve (12) slots. Names
of interested participants are requested to be submitted to Mr.
Mico Cabanas at 09171856859

savicngaagserbiofficiala gmail.com on or before February 5
2025.
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Provincial Farmers Livelihood Development Center
Vigan City, 2700 llocos Sur




